
Opinion:  Community  support
makes the difference
To the community,

Thank you Ed Cook Tree Service, Zephyr Point Presbyterian
Center, and Bijou Parents who helped create a wonderful log
border (and balance beam) around Bijou’s playground. We could
not  have  created  this  wonderful  play  space  without  the
generous donation of logs from Ed Cook, the equipment and
tractors from the Zephyr Point Presbyterian Center, and the
time and effort of our Bijou Parents (and Rotoract student)
who came in 19-degree weather to help out.

I am continuously amazed at the constant community support and
dedication to the well-being and education of our children.
Thank you all so much. You truly make a difference in the
lives of children.

Kathy Haven, Bijou PTA member
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